
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Florida Seafood Festival 
Parade Application 

Saturday Nov. 7th 2015 
 
 
Yes, we will be able to participate in the 52nd Annual Florida Seafood Festival parade to be held on Saturday, 
November 7th, 2015 in Apalachicola, Florida. Lineup will begin at 12th Street and Highway 98on West side at 
8:30 a.m. (EST).  All Queens and Kings and their courts or any Pageant winners who wish to participate in the 
parade must be on decorated float pulled by a vehicle. NO exceptions! 
Please make sure to put your phone and e-mail on application in order to receive line up number and street 
information. 

 
NAME OF ORGANIZATION:   

 
ADDRESS:    

 
CONTACT PERSON:    

 
PHONE NUMBER:    FAX NUMBER:    

 
EMAIL ADDRESS:    

 
: PLEASE CHECK BOX IF YOU ARE TOSSING ANYTHING INTO THE CROWD 

 
BAND- # OF MEMBERS:    

 
TOTAL FLOAT LENGTH INCLUDING VEHICLE    

 
SHRINERS: UNIT # OF MEMBERS:    

 
ANTIQUE CAR MODEL AND # OF PEOPLE IN IT:    

 
WALKING UNIT - # OF PEOPLE    

 
BOAT LENGTH INCLUDING VEHICLE PULLING IT AND # OF PEOPLE:     

 
HORSES - # OF RIDERS: 

 
POLITICIAN OR OTHER ORGANIZATION MODEL OF VEHICLE:_   

 

 OCT. 18, ENTRY DEADLINE 2015 
Please return to,  
Florida Seafood Festival  
ATTN. Parade 
P.O. Box 758 
Apalachicola, Florida 
32329  


